Best Practice 0003

Title : Clear Animal Attendants of Horse Shipment Through Cargo Channel

Resolved in : 

CLG/169/19Sept2001

Background :

Mr Liu Hon Chun of Customs advised that the grooms and animals attendants should use

the normal passenger channel leaving the airport. CLG explained since the animals were

processed through the cargo channel, therefore, they had to accompany the animals through

the cargo channel. A meeting with Customs was held on 10.Sept.2001 on the issue.  

Resolved that :

1. Customs confirmed that they would continue to clear the animal attendants of horse

shipment through cargo channel. 

2. Airlines would require to notify Customs 24 hours prior STA and re-confirm the

arrival 3 hours prior ETA. 

3. For shipment other than horses, Customs would consider the application on case-by-case

basis.

Expiry : 

Indefinite

Revision :

Nil 

